Ann Clark

From: Tracie McMillan

Sent: Wednesday, June 27, 2018 3:39 PM
To: Ann Clark

Cc: Sandy Long; Kelly Surber

Subject: DSS Budget Modification

Ann,

Can you please add an item to the July 16 Commissioner’s Meeting to address a budget change request? Ashe DSS
received $36,000 in Adoption Promotion Funding. We call it Adoption Incentive in the county budget. | had budgeted
zero for that item, because | did not know if we would receive any or how much we might receive. | need to request the
commissioners to add to the revenues and to the expenses an amount of $36,000. These monies are received from the
state of North Carolina for completing adoptions. We use the incentive funds to recruit, train and support foster and
adoptive parents.

Thank you

Tracie McMillan Downer
Director, Ashe Department of Social Services

T: (336) 846-5719
F: (336) 846-5779

150 Government Circle, Suite 1400
Jefferson, NC 28640

Pursuant to North Carolina General Statutes Chapter 132, Public Records, this electronic mail message and any attachments hereto, as
well as any electronic mail message(s) that might be sent in response to it may be considered public record and as such are subject to
request and review by, and disclosure to, third parties.



BUDGET AMENDMENT
July 16, 2018

The following budget amendment were approved upon motion by Commissioner
, seconded by Commissioner , as provided for by
GS 153-127; vote carried unanimously.

General 'Fund:

To increase the appropriation for the department of Social Services from
$7,789,989 to $7,825,989; this increased appropriation of $36,000 to be made with an
appropriation of $36,000 from Adoption Program Funds received from the State of North

Carolina on 6-27-18.




